
 

WEST LINN CITY COUNCIL 

NOTICE OF FINAL DECISION 

FILE NO. AP-22-01 
 

At its meeting on March 14, 2022, the West Linn City Council (“Council”) held a public hearing 

to consider the appeal by Luan Ly of the West Linn Planning Director denial of a home 

occupation permit (MISC-22-01) to operate a swim lesson business in an outdoor, above-

ground swimming pool at 2245 Michael Drive. The hearing was conducted pursuant to the 

provisions of CDC Chapter 99.   

 

The Council denied the appeal (AP-22-01) and upheld the Planning Director denial.  

 

The Final Decision and Order and the complete application and record for AP-22-01 and MISC-

22-01 is available for inspection at no cost at City Hall or via the City of West Linn’s website at  

https://westlinnoregon.gov/planning/2245-michael-drive-appeal-misc-22-01-

director%E2%80%99s-decision-swimming-pool-home-occupation 

 

Printed copies of these documents may be obtained at City Hall for a minimal charge per page.   

 

City Council decisions are final upon the date of the signature on the decision. 
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